
ATTENTION PARENTS!!! 
 
 
 

          
 

The Parent Academy  
and the Key Biscayne K-8 Center PTA 

invite YOU to attend a parent workshop. 
 
 

Help your Child Be Ready for 
School Everyday! 

 
 
 

Tuesday, December 1, 2015 
 

8:45 am – 10:00 am 
 

Media Center 
 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 


